
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT for the MONTHS of  

FEBRUARY and  MARCH 2019 

 

God bless you and keep you, I greet you, wishing the best for all of 

you, and may the Lord Almighty give you a lot of health and life. 

  I thank God for all your help and mercy and thank you dear brothers 

for your support and prayers. 

This month of February was a blessing for us despite the problems that 

our country has. We continue working for the salvation of many. 

Thanks to my Lord in this month my nephew Eladio Samuel was 

baptized, last month two of my nieces were also baptized for the glory 

of God. 

Also this month, visit the brothers of the Church of Christ who meet in 

San Juan to help them in evangelism and teaching 
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   The month of March was also a great blessing. Two new souls were 

baptized for the glory of God. 

   

 

Baptisms in March 

 

Baptisms in Bautismo in February, my nephew. 

 

 

Also, we thank God and you for helping us with the purchase of the printer, we are 

already printing some booklets to evangelize and some studies for the discipleship 

of our congregation and others 

. 



 

I ask for your prayers for our country, so that things improve and the Lord takes 

control. 

I ask you to pray for my health and that of my family, for the Lord to heal us, I have 

been a little sick. 

I ask your prayers for the church its growth and unity. 

Thank you dear brother, God multiply you and bless you. 

  Your server, José Gregorio Díaz Leal. 

Church of Christ in San Juan, 

Indígenous Brethren. 


